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NO 
FIREWORKS!! 

 

It’s the law! Under RCW 9.91.025 
fireworks are not allowed on MTA buses or 

transit property, including bus stops and 
the Transit-Community Center. 

 
Any person who violates this law is guilty of a misdemeanor and will 
be asked to leave transit vehicles and/or transit property, as well as 

risk suspension of the privilege to use Mason Transit Authority 
services or enter transit property.  We appreciate your help in 

abiding by this law and keeping our service safe and enjoyable 
for all.  Have a Happy & Safe 4

th
 of July! 

 

 
If you have any questions please call the  

Customer Service Center at 360-427-5033. 

@MasonTransit     


